

Department of City Development

Housing Authority Redevelopment Authority City Plan Commission Historic Preservation Commission NIDC Rocky Marcoux
Commissioner

Martha L. Brown Deputy Commissioner

May 25, 2005

Ald. Michael D'Amato Chairman Zoning, Neighborhoods and Development Committee City Hall – Room 205

Dear Ald. D'Amato:

Re: File No. 050088

File No. 050088, an ordinance relating to enforcement of codes against historic structures, was referred to the Historic Preservation Commission for review and recommendation.

The Commission discussed the proposed ordinance at its meeting on May 16, 2005, and voted to recommend passage of the ordinance to your committee.

Sincerely,

Martha L. Brown Deputy Commissioner